Kindergarten Supply List 2023-2024

· The entire first section of the list are all items that will be shared by the class and do not need to be labeled.  Please do not label individual crayons, markers, pencils, etc. 
· Items that need to be labeled are marked.
· Please remember that your child will also need pencils, crayons, glue sticks, and scissors at home in order to complete their homework assignments.

	How Many?
	Item

	1 box
	“My First” Ticonderoga Pencils (these have a larger diameter than standard pencils)

	2
	Boxes of 16 count Large (not Jumbo) Crayola Crayons (Amazon has them)

	1
	Box of 8 count Multicultural Crayola Crayons 

	1
	Box of 12 count Crayola Twistables (no eraser)

	1
	Box of 12 count Broad Line Crayola Markers – Classic Colors 

	6
	Elmer’s Glue Sticks

	1 
	8 Count Water Color Paint Set 

	
	

	3 
	Reams of White Paper 

	3
	Boxes of Tissues 

	2
	Packs of Baby wipes – unscented 

	2
	Large containers of Clorox Wipes

	1
	2.5 gallon bottles of water (You will be asked to provide more throughout the year. We don’t have space for more now)

	
	

	1 
	Set of Headphones (no earbuds) must have name clearly labeled 

	1
	Twin (not crib) bottom/fitted sheet for naptime 

	1
	Small Blanket (for naptime)

	1
	Reusable grocery bag to keep sheet and blanket in - labeled

	1
	Set of clothing to keep in the classroom – shirt, pants, underwear, socks, shoes (if possible) Please label clearly and place in a gallon size Ziplock bag

	1
	Bag of emergency food, snacks, and a bottle of water or juice box (please make sure that the food does not need to be refrigerated or expire before the school year ends) This will be kept in a bin in the classroom incase of emergency. Please label clearly and place in a gallon Ziplock bag. You can also add a family photo if you would like.

	1 
	Backpack (no wheels) – Labeled 

	1
	Lunch Box – Labeled

	1 
	Reusable Water Bottle (So that it can be refilled in the classroom) - Labeled



These are the items we need to start the school year.  Depending on how quickly we go through certain items another list may go home mid-year. 

*Important*
 If your child can not tie their shoe laces, please consider having them wear Velcro shoes.  It saves a lot of time! 

Thank you,
Ms. Sperber 
